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Dear Ms Whitehead.

I would like to strongly oppose the planning application by Great Lakes.

Chesterton is a small village and is no place for a resort of this size.

Traffic through Chesterton and the surrounding villages will be intolerable.

Visits to the resort will not be freely available to local people on a day pass basis, contrary to what
they say.

The golf course is a long established, much used facility and to forgo half of it will no doubt mean the
loss of members who want to use a full 18 hole golf course.

I strongly believe the course would close within 2 years if this monstrosity should ever be permitted.

Then if allowed now, would surely increase in size again, if they are allowed to get their foot in the
door.

Traffic would increase immensely and the roads in the village are already in poor condition and in
some places barely wide enough for 2 cars to pass.

I strongly urge the council to oppose this application.
We have had 2 new housing estates within the last 3-5 years, we have had our fair share.

This is completely the wrong location for a development of this size.

Your Hopefully.




